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Holy Mass: 
Saturday 4:00 pm, Anticipates Sunday 

Sunday 7:00 am, 9:00 am, 11:00 am and 5:00 pm 
 

Weekdays 7:00 am and 9:00 am 
Wednesday, 7:00 pm 

Saturday, 9:00 am 
 

          Rosary:                Confession: 
              8:30 am Daily                    Wednesday: 5:30 - 6:45 pm  
           3:30 pm Saturday                  Saturday: 9:30 – 11:00 am   
                                                                    Sunday: 8:30 - 9:00 am 

Office Hours:  
Monday -Thursday   9:00 am - 4:00 pm  

Closed for lunch 12 - 1:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

    

9800 Baymeadows Rd. Jacksonville, FL 32256               Office 904-641-5838      
                                                                
          www.holyfamilyjax.com                                  School Phone: (904) 645-9875              
 
                                                       School website: www.hfcatholicschool.com 



Prayer & Worship 
Eucharistic Exposition and Adoration 
Monday & Friday 9:30 am - Noon  
Wednesday 9:30 am - 7:00 pm & 
4th Thursday 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
1st Friday Exposition continues through the night, ending 
with Benediction at 8:30 am Saturday morning.  
To sign up for one hour with the Lord, click here. 
 

Intercessory Prayer If you or if you know        
someone who is struggling, suffering, or otherwise in 
need of God's help and would like our team to pray with 
you. Prayer teams available every First Saturday in the 
Baptismal Chapel after 9 am Mass.  Teams available also 
on 4th Thursday during Adoration from 7 - 8 pm. 
Contact Joan Triglia for more info, joan7619@att.net.                     
 

Prayer Requests for our Deployed Military 
Ryan Santos  
 

Prayers for Expectant Mothers,   
Jessica Seymour, Jessica Stanley, Natalie Carreno,  

Gabie Boster, Makenzie Francis, Bianca Daly, Josie Delac, 
Sarah Rozycki, and Shannon Hokula, and Jenna Fleming  

 

If you wish to be on the expectant mother prayer list, 
please contact Catherine Murphy: trigliacm@gmail.com. 
 

Welcome the Newly Baptized,  
Hudson Michael, son of Eric & Michelle Walsh 
 

Welcome New Parishioners,   
Karen Thompson, Matteo Genoese-Zerbi, Christopher 
Haley, Kayley McHugh, Darla Meeks, the Prieto family, 
the Szpoganicz famiy 
 

For the Faithful Departed, especially, 
+Christie Ginzl Harless, +Nicholas Pillai,  

+Theresa O’Brien MacBlane (Funeral Mass: Thursday, 
July 20, 11:00 am) 
 

This weekend’s Altar Flowers are donated  
for a special intentions of  Michael & Lydia Stanley 

 

If you would like to donate $70 per arrangement in               
remembrance of a loved one, birthday blessing,                  
anniversary blessing, or whatever your intention may be, 
please call the Parish Office. Thank you for your support. 

Virginia Carlson  
John Schmitz  
Doreen Saracco 
Rich Ruiz 
Kinsley Green 
Sue Cassidy 
Carol Kasprik 
Dean Rockwood  

Eduardo Morales  
Don Moynahan  
Angela F. Trombino 
Agatha Choi 
Flavia Langan 
Noah Langan 
Jack Krings 
Merrill Jacobs 
Gladys Michael-Tison 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, July 17 

7:00 am    †Mary Corbett 

9:00 am    †Flora Horne 
 

Tuesday, July 18 

7:00 am   †Patricia Hummel     

9:00 am    Birthday intention for Theresa Ryan 
 

Wednesday, July 19 

7:00 am    Special intention for Judy Dumand 

9:00 am    †George Helow 

7:00 pm   †Eddie Bosworth 
 

Thursday, July 20 

7:00 am   †Marilyn Mortorano 

9:00 am    †Bob Triglia 
 

Friday, July 21 

7:00 am   Birthday blessings for Michael & Kathy Lester 

9:00 am    Healing for Gladys Tison 
 

Saturday, July 22 

9:00 am    †Tommy Triglia 
4:00 pm   †Fred Giuliano 
 

Sunday, July 23 

7:00 am    For the people entrusted to the care of the pastor 
9:00 am    Birthday blessings for Andy O’Hare 
11:00 am  †Reggie Exum 
5:00 pm    †Lindsey Griffin 
 

The next Special Collection 
August 6 
Catholic Missions among black and native Americans 

For the Sick and Infirm 

Staff 

Coordinator of Family Faith Formation | Elizabeth Miller | emiller@holyfamilyjax.com 

Coordinator of Adult Discipleship | Christopher Mueller | cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com  

Coordinators of Youth Discipleship | Annie Resendez | aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com  
                                                                       Betsy Sloan | betsysloan33@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry | Kimberly Conway | kconway@holyfamilyjax.com 

Parish Administrator | Patricia Lombardo | plombardo@holyfamilyjax.com 

School Principal |  Michael Kavanagh | mkavanagh@hfcatholicschool.com 

School Admissions |  Allyson Anderson | aanderson@hfcatholicschool.com 

Marie Giambrone  
Carol Kuhn 
Paula Griesbach  
Omar Vargas 
Codi Kimbal 
James Luten 
Charles Swan 
Shelley Emerick 
Jessica Salas 

https://holyfamilyjax.com/adoration-of-the-blessed-sacrament


Latest News and Updates 

Fr. David’s Reflection: 
 

I have been away this week attending a Priest Conference 
with Dr. Scott Hahn and Dr. John Bergsma in Wheeling 
WV, and this weekend I will be accompanying some of our 
high school youth (and a couple of thousand others from 
across the state) at the Steubenville Conference in Orlando. 
I will be back in the parish on Monday. Please continue to 
pray for me and know of my prayers for all of you. 
 

For the reflection this week, I simply share a reflection on 
the Sunday’s Gospel passage from Pope Benedict XVI from 
the summer of 2011. 
 

 In this Sunday’s Gospel (Mt 13:1-23), Jesus recounts to  
the crowd the well-known Parable of the Sower. In a      
certain way it is an “autobiographical” passage, for it      
reflects the very experience of Jesus, of his preaching. He 
identifies himself with the sower who scatters the good seed 
of the Word of God and notes the different effects it obtains, 
in accordance with the way in which people hear the              
proclamation. 
 

Some listen superficially to the Word but do not take it in; 
others accept it at the time but are unable to persevere and 
lose it all; there are those who are engrossed by worldly 
concerns and enticements; and those who listen receptively, 
like the good soil: here the word bears an abundance of 
fruit. 
 

However, this Gospel also puts the accent on Jesus’ 
preaching “method”, that is, on his use of parables. “Why 
do you speak to them in parables?”, his disciples ask (Mt 
13:10). And Jesus answers distinguishing between them and 
the crowd: to his disciples — namely to those who have  
already decided for him — he can speak openly about the 
Kingdom of God, to others, instead, he must proclaim it in 
parables, precisely to encourage their decision, conversion 
of the heart; indeed, by their very nature parables demand 
the effort of interpretation, they not only challenge the mind 
but also freedom. St John Chrysostom explained: “And this 
he [Jesus] says to draw them unto him, and to provoke them 
and to signify that if they would convert he would heal 
them” (see Homily on the Gospel of Matthew, 45, 1-2). 
 

Basically, God’s true “Parable” is Jesus himself, his        
Person who, in the sign of humanity, hides and at the same 
time reveals his divinity. In this manner God does not force 
us to believe in him but attracts us to him with the truth and 
goodness of his incarnate Son: love, in fact, always respects 
freedom. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

July 21 & 22        
Save the date, you won’t want to miss it!!  

Look for the detailed flyer on Page 7 of this  bulletin. 

I have enjoyed seeing the pictures of the churches that 
y’all are attending as you are traveling this summer? 
What a great witness to your faith. If you are still        
planning to take a vacation, don’t forget to make your 
plans to attend Mass while you are away, check out this 
video. Download masstimes.org to have quick and easy 
access to the nearest Mass whenever you travel. https://
masstimes.org/   
 

We are making great progress on the renovations to the 
exterior of the church; thank you for your patience and 
your generous support. 
 
 

 
Holy Family has a subscription to FORMED, the  
premier catholic streaming service. FORMED brings 
beautiful and faithful Catholic content to parishes,        
families, and individuals. There is something for            
everyone here: award-winning studies and parish         
programs, inspiring audio content, movies, e-books, 
and family-friendly kid’s programming. Led by the  
Augustine Institute and Ignatius Press, and in           
collaboration with over 100 content providers, this site 
reaches more than one million subscribers worldwide. 
To register, click FORMED Use Code: G89FGR. 

 
 
Stay in touch!  
Keep your Information Current with Us  
If your name, address, phone number, or email has 
changed since you have registered with us, we would 
love to have your updated information; please click on 
MY ACCOUNT to update yourself, or call the Parish   
Office at (904) 641-5838. You can also upload your 
photo or your family photo. 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DhI7WAkMA_oY&data=05%7C01%7Cdkeegan%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C8ca52b317cda4b66a38b08db6db82057%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638224409819679534%7CUnknown
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DhI7WAkMA_oY&data=05%7C01%7Cdkeegan%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C8ca52b317cda4b66a38b08db6db82057%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638224409819679534%7CUnknown
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmasstimes.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cdkeegan%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C8ca52b317cda4b66a38b08db6db82057%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638224409819679534%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmasstimes.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cdkeegan%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C8ca52b317cda4b66a38b08db6db82057%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638224409819679534%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC
https://formed.org/
https://holyfamilyjax.com/my-account


Activities and Announcements  
Youth Discipleship  
 
 

GET INVOLVED: Do you have a child in 6th-12th grade? 
We would love to see them at our next event. Please email 
aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com to register your youth! If 
you have a child in 7th or 8th grade and need to sign up for               
Confirmation for the 2023-2024 school year, please email 
Annie or to register, CLICK HERE.  

BE LOVE REVOLUTION: All middle school and high 
school girls are invited to our ABIDE nights 6:30-8:00 pm  
in the youth room every Tuesday. Please contact 
aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com if you have any questions.  
FRATERNUS: Mark your calendars! Our next Fraternus 
night will be September 13. 6:00-8:30pm.  
 

Adult Discipleship 
 

Adult Small Group Study: Tuesdays | 9:45-11:00 am | 
Parish Life Center Room 211.  
 

Men’s Ministry: COMING SOON 
 

Young Adults (20’s and 30’s): Thursdays |  7:00-9:00 pm | 
Parish Life Center Youth Room.  
 

Becoming Catholic: Are you interested in becoming       
Catholic or have not received all of your sacraments?  
Reach out and we would love to accompany you through the 
process! 
 

E-mail Chris Mueller (cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com). 
 
 

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
CGS is a Montessori based approach to the spiritual           
formation of children ages 3-6. We meet 
once a week  September through May in 
The  Atrium, located on the 2nd floor of 
the Parish Life Center. If you are        
interested in registering your child(ren), 
please email Jenny Bayo at 
bayo.jennifer@gmail.com or click the 
convenient QR Code shown here. 
 

Catechisis of the Good Shepherd Adult Level 
1 Formation Course 
August 12-13 and one Saturday a month through June.         
Formation Leader: Theresa Grondin. For more information 
and to register, please email Jenny Bayo 
bayo.jennifer@gmail.com  
 

Green Thumb Club  
Holy Family campus has an array of beautiful plants around 

the campus that need to be cared for to 
continue looking healthy and beautiful. If you 
have a green thumb and would like to join our 
team, we are looking for more   members. 
Please email Christine Howard at  
christine_howard@bellsouth.net . 

 
 

Faith Formation/Religious Education 
Do you have a child in 1st - 8th Grade that you would 
like to enroll in Religious Education?  Our sessions 
will begin on Monday, August 28, 6:00 pm.               
To register, CLICK HERE. More information about 
the program will be coming. Stay tuned... 
 
Music Ministry 
 

It is good to praise the Lord and make music to 
your name, O Most High,  proclaiming your love in 
the morning and your faithfulness at night.  For 
you make me glad by your deeds, Lord.  I sing for 
joy at what your hands have done. How great are 
your works, Lord. (Psalm 92;1,4-5) 
 
It is an overwhelming joy to praise God! Even more, 
it is incredibly uplifting to glorify God with the gifts 
and talents that He gave us! Our gifts come from God 
for the very purpose of worshipping His Holy Name. 
Ephesians 5:19-20 tells us: “And do not get drunk 
with wine, in which there is debauchery, but be filled 
with the Spirit, speaking to one another in psalms 
and hymns and spiritual songs, singing and making 
melody with your hearts to the Lord.” Notice in those 
verses that the songs we sing to the Lord come after 
we are filled with the Holy Spirit.  This weekend we 
will sing a song which illustrates this, How Can I 
Help from Singing.  Music emanates from our Spirit 
filled hearts!  
 
Do you have a musical gift you would like to use for 
God’s glory? Perhaps you sing or play an instrument? 
All are welcome in our Music Ministry! Choir       
Rehearsals will resume in September. Our Adult and 
Children’s choirs offer opportunities to meet new 
people and build friendships. Holy Family’s              
Children's Choir is for all children in grades 2-8 from 
both the Parish and the School. All singers in high 
school and above are welcome in our Adult Choir 
and this year, Adult Choir rehearsals will be on a  
different night from Youth ministry so that               
highschoolers will be able to participate in both        
ministries.  
 
Please join us as we worship, pray, and make music 
for the glory of God!  
 

The Gift Shop 
Our summer hours will be in effect June, July &   
August we will be open the following weekends: 
 

July 22/23       August 12/13          August 26/27 

mailto:aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com
https://forms.ministryforms.net/viewForm.aspx?formId=9c6a915a-8874-4238-a2b5-6c93f9b05193
mailto:aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:bayo.jennnifer@gmail.com
mailto:bayo.jennifer@gmail.com
mailto:christine_howard@bellsouth.net
https://forms.ministryforms.net/viewForm.aspx?formId=9c6a915a-8874-4238-a2b5-6c93f9b05193


Women’s Club  
All women of the parish are invited to a Meet and Greet Wine 
& Cheese on Sunday, August 6, 4:00-6:00 pm in the Parish 
Life Center.  
 

We have many exciting programs planned for the upcoming 
year, so join us to reconnect with friends or make new ones. 
 

If you are unable to join us in person there are other              
opportunities to be involved such as, be a prayer warrior, or 
help with activities which can be done at home. If you prefer 
not to drive at night, and need a ride, contact Tanya Lloyd 
(tlloyd33@icloud.com or 904-705-3495). 
 

Stay tuned to the bulletin for our regular meeting dates. If you 
have any questions, please contact Linda Vinson at  
lindajvinson@gmail.com or 321-795-1501.  
 
Offertory Envelopes 
If you are receiving Offertory Envelopes and do not use them, 
please call the Parish Office so that we can take you off the 
receiving list. Holy Family absorbs the cost to send these      
envelopes to you, so if you do not use them, please let us 
know. 904-641-5838. 
 

You can also give through Faith Direct and Venmo.  
 
 

Pilgrimage to Turkey with Fr. Mason 
Join Fr. Mason and Patti Lombardo on an amazing     
Pilgrimage to Turkey October 9-20, 2023. Visit the  ruins  of 
the Seven Churches of Turkey which the  apostle John wrote 
about in Revelation (the last book of the New Testament). 
Tour includes visits to Ephesus (House of the Virgin Mary), 
Smyrna, Pergamum,  Thyatira. Sardis, Philadelphia, Laodicea, 
and more. The Holy Mass will be celebrated at important holy 
sites.  For more information, pick up a flyer in front of the 
Parish Office.  
Deadline is July 31, 2023 to reserve your spot. See flyer      
outside of Parish Office for details or email  
plombardo@holyfamilyjax.com. 
 

Priestly Vocation Discernment Retreat at 
Marywood, Aug. 4-6 
The seminarians of the Diocese of St. Augustine are hosting 
their annual retreat for young men, ages 16+, who are                
discerning a vocation to the priesthood. This overnight retreat 
will be held at Marywood Retreat & Conference Center and 
includes Mass, talks, small group discussions, meals, and time 
for recreation, prayer, Adoration and confession. The cost to 
attend is $15. Register here. For questions, contact            
vocations@dosafl.com or call (904) 262-3200, ext. 101. 
 

Latest News and Updates 
 

The Rosary Makers Ministry honors Our 
Blessed Mother's request for devotion to the Rosary. 
In the last 9 years, members have made and distributed 
over 65,000 rosaries throughout the world.  Do you 
know of a worthy organization that could use           
Rosaries?  We have supplied churches, schools,         
hospitals, nursing homes, missions and prisons.  
We are thrilled to share this powerful weapon of  
prayer. Contact Mary Scagliarini at  
rosary@holyfamilyjax.com 

 

Respect Life Ministry:   

Did you know that the Florida legislature authorized 
an increased funding in the amount of $2.5 million to 
pregnancy resource centers?  A directory of such cen-
ters located throughout the Diocese of St. Augustine is 
available in the Narthex.   

 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Bring some more warmth and intimacy to your          
marriage. Sign up today to attend an upcoming  
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend on  
July 21-23 in Jacksonville. For info contact Walt & 
Viv at waltviv.wwme@gmail.com  
 
 

Catholic Charities Jacksonville currently 
needs lightly used or new furniture, pillows, linens, 
lamps, and other household items. These essential 
items will go directly to individuals and families in our 
refugee resettlement programs. By donating your       
gently used items, you can empower others to build a 
brighter future for themselves and their loved ones.  
Let's come together as a church community and make 
a real difference in the lives of those in need. Your 
donation, no matter how big or small, will profoundly 
impact individuals and families striving for stability 
and a brighter future. 
 

For more information, you may contact Angela 
Yastrebova ayastrebova@ccbjax.org.  
 

Thank you for your continued support and                 
compassion. Together, we can transform lives and 
make our community a better place for all. 
 

May God bless you abundantly for your kindness and 
generosity. 
 

Safe Environment 
The Diocese of  St. Augustine treats all allegations of          
sexual misconduct seriously and deals with all allega-
tions in a prompt, confidential, and thorough  manner. 
To Report Abuse, call the police or the Department of 
Children & Families at (800) 962‐2873; or Diocesan 
Victim Assistance Coordinator at (904) 208‐6979 or e-
mail inquiries@dosafl.com. To report abuse by a bish-
op, call 276‐1562; visit.reportbishopabuse.org.  

mailto:tlloyd33@icloud.com
mailto:lindajvinson@gmail.com
https://holyfamilyjax.com/online-giving
https://dosafl.wufoo.com/forms/z1h5jcmz1gqgwqk/
mailto:rosary@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:waltviv.wwme@gmail.com
mailto:ayastrebova@ccbjax.org


General Information 
Prayer Lists If you would like to be included on our prayer lists: For the Deployed Military, Expectant Mothers, or 
the Sick and Infirm; or if you no longer need to be on any of the prayer lists, please call the Parish Office.  
 

Poor Boxes are located by the east and west side of the doors of the church. All poor donations are given to our       
St. Vincent de Paul Society to help all those within our 32256 zip code area. 
 

Stop in and Light a Candle in the Church. Candles are lit for prayer intentions. To "light a candle  for someone" 
indicates one's intention to say a prayer for another  person, and the candle symbolizes that  prayer. Thank you. 
 

FORMED Catholic Faith on Demand. Are you looking for great Catholic entertainment and educational resources,  
movies on the lives of the saints, and much, much more? Check out formed.org. Signing on is easy! Use access code 
G89FGR. 

Parish App  Holy Family has an APP for Apple and Android phones. Our APP allows us to send you  
useful and  important messages regarding our parish life and events, and allows you to reply to messages or 
RSVP for events. It has many more features, including “World News”.  
 

On-line Giving  Thank you to everyone who continues to be so generous with the financial support of our parish. There are a 

lot of great things happening and your generosity is greatly appreciated and will enable the church to minister to our community.  
Give through Faith Direct and Venmo at holyfamilyjax.com, or TEXT-TO-GIVE: text a dollar amount to                              
(904) 747-8001. Follow the link to complete a one-time registration page. After you register, you can give any time by 
texting a dollar amount using the same mobile number. 
 

Updating Information: If any of your information has changed since you have registered with us, we would love 
to have your updated information; please visit https://holyfamilyjax.com/my-account or call the Parish Office at (904) 
641-5838. You can also add your photo. 
 

Community Outreach 
 

Ministry to the Sick Do you have a loved one or friend who cannot attend Mass and would like to receive Holy 
Communion? Send an email to Gloria Fabian at gloriafabian@aol.com to schedule a visit. 
 

GriefShare is a 13-week Christ centered grief support program for those who are dealing with the loss of a family member or 

friend. Each session is independent so you can start at any time. Please contact Kevin Gartland at kevin.gartland08@comcast.net.  
 

Helping Hands offers aid and assistance to our friends and neighbors who are in need. Please contact the parish 
office or email helpinghands@holyfamilyjax.com.   
 

St. Anne’s Group is for mothers with young children to get together and grow in faith, and for their children to 
play together and become closer to Jesus. Visit our Facebook page, link is on website or send an email to Mackenzie 
macmiller615@yahoo.com.  
 

Wildcat Fathers Club Dads of our school students who want to grow spiritually and fraternally, and offer their 
time and talent to the parish community.   
 

Prayer Shawls Available free to those who are in need of comfort and/or healing. If you would one to give to            
family or friend please email the Parish Office. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society If you are a register, parishioner of Holy Family Catholic Church, or live within the 
32256 ZIP Code, and you are in need of financial assistance, please contact St. Vincent de Paul at 904-641-5838. 
All calls are kept in the strictest confidence. 
 

Confidential Resources 
 

Crisis Pregnancy?  
 

• Women’s Help Center 904-398-5143 & Lifeline Resources, Inc.  904-642-9000. Provides free             
pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, & baby/maternity items for mothers and families.  

 

•      Rachel’s Vineyard is a safe place to renew, rebuild & redeem hearts broken by abortion. Come and receive 
peace, forgiveness of self and others and the compassion of God. These retreats are private, strictly confidential and 
for people of all faiths. Call 904-221-3232 or email rachelsvineyardjax@yahoo.com. All calls & inquiries are         
confidential. Our next English retreat will be on September 8-10 and Spanish retreat will be October 6-8, 2023   

https://formed.org/
https://formed.org/
mailto:kevin.gartland08@comcast.net
mailto:macmiller615@yahoo.com




Here is a FLASH BACK to some of our Christmas in July fun !  
 

Enjoy this photo memories of Advent and Christmas parties, candy cane sales, and  
the highlight of celebrating Jesus’s birthday.  






